Questions for Assistant Director Applicants

Dear 2022 Applicants,

We are very excited that you have decided to apply to be an Assistant Director for the 43nd
summer of Us in the Son. We are hoping that we can make this summer just as successful as
the preceding 42, and that can continue to grow and improve! This job brings so much joy, but is
also very demanding and requires quite a bit responsibility. Along with submitting your resume,
please answer the following questions in number format (1, 2, 3...). Please be as honest as
possible because that will help lead us to success. We look forward to speaking to you all soon!

Please respond to the following questions. Answers DO NOT need to be long, but should be

thoughtful:

1. Why do you want to be an UITS Assistant Director?

2. What experience do you have that would make you a great Assistant Director?

3. How would you describe your leadership style?

4. When thinking about the Assistant Director position, what do you believe are the most
important/critical responsibilities?

5. Do you see yourself as taking on a more administrative role (handling registrations,
looking over budgets, handling paperwork, etc.) or an “in front of camp” role (leading
prayer, managing the transitions of the day camp day, working with volunteers, etc.)? Or
both? Why?

6. If returning to UITS camp life, why have you decided to return?

7. Are there any dates on the 2020 calendar that you cannot make?

If there is anything you would like to add or explain, please include it.

With
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Marissa Hernandez
The Us in the Son Director
uits@smdpyl.org
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